
Rotary News & Notes
Announcements:

Meeting Etiquette

Every once in a while we all can 
use a friendly reminder about 
etiquette during our weekly 
meetings. 

Please remember to turn off your 
cell phones, put them on vibrate, 
or leave the in your vehicle. 
While we all appreciate the 
thought you put into selecting 
your ringtone – meeting time is 
not when we want to hear it. 

If you have to leave the meeting 
early and can’t stay for the 
speaker, please put extra effort 
into making a quick and quiet 
exit from the room. No speaker 
likes to think their topic isn’t 
interesting or important but a 
mass stampeded for the door can 
do just that. A quick word with 
the scheduled speaker before the 
meeting starts to inform them 
you have business to attend to is 
also a respectful way to exit 
early. 

Thank you for giving this your 
full attention! 

President Swap

On Wednesday, May 18th the 
president of the downtown 
Oshkosh rotary club (Teresa 
VanAacken) will preside over 
our meeting. That means we’ll 
all sing the “Rotary Song” and 
celebrate with happy dollars. 
Plan accordingly. In advance of 
this swap take a minute or two to 
check out what the downtown 
club has been doing: 
www.oshkoshrotary.org.

Host Families Needed!

If you or someone you know 
(including non-Rotarians) are 
interested in hosting an exchange 
student please contact Tom 
Shepeck very soon.

Three Club Social

Join Rotarians from all three of 
Oshkosh’s clubs on Thursday 
May 12 at The Rivers, 475 
Marion Road. More details are 
coming soon. Please take 
advantage of this opportunity to 
meet with fellow Rotarians from 
the Oshkosh Area. It’s a great 
chance to learn about what they 
do and how we can work 
together on future projects.
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Calendar of Events
Upcoming Programs

May 11

May 18

May 25

June 1

June 8

Club Assembly

WineFeast Feedback & 
Exchange Student Viola: 
“Life in Italy”

Walter Scott: “Oshkosh 
Civility Project”

Roosevelt Picnic

Club Business

Recurring Events
2rd Mon.
(May 9)

Club Board Meeting
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins

Other Rotary Events

May 12

June 1

Three Club Social at The 
Rivers

Roosevelt Picnic
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Twitter

Our Rotary Club is now on 
Twitter. If you use this social 
networking site be sure to follow 
@OshkoshRotarySW and help 
spread the word to build our 
followers.  

District 6270 Conference

The 2011 Rotary District 6270 
Conference will be held from 
May 13 through 15 at the 
Country Spring Conference 
Center and Water Park in 
Pewaukee. Hosted by the 
Hartland-Lake Country Rotary 
Club the theme is “Building 
Your Rotary Club in the 21st

Century.” 

Registration costs $95 per 
Rotarian.

Spouses and guests that would 
like to attend the conference 
break-out sessions are able to 
sign up for $25 per person.
Our Board of Directors has 
approved reimbursing members 
who attend up to $65 total for 
registration costs.

The Saturday evening keynote 
speaker is UW Madison Athletic 
Director Barry Alverez.

Other highlights include 
“Rotary’s Got Talent” 
showcasing the secret talents of 
Rotarians from around the 
district (if you would like to 
participated visit the district 
website for more details), a trip 
to the historic 10 Chimneys site; 

and the conference will be held 
at a water park. 

A block of rooms has been 
reserved through April 28. Rates 
are $119 per night or special 
$125 per night which includes 
four passes to the Water Park. 
Rates include continental 
breakfast each morning, a USA 
Today newspaper and free 
wireless internet. NOTE: You 
must make your own reservation 
with Country Springs by calling 
(262) 547-0201. Make sure to 
identify yourself as a Rotarian 
for this special rate. 

If you have questions about the 
conference, contact Liz Tobolt at 
(414) 881-0738 or Tom Price at 
(262) 352-5881.
Complete details about the 
conference, including on-line 
registration, are available at: 
www.rotary6270.org.

District Conference Golf

The 2011 Rotary District 6270 
Golf Outing will be on Friday, 
May 13 at Western Lakes Golf 
Club (www.westernlakes.com). 
Lunch will be served at 10:45 
a.m. with a shotgun start at 
11:45 a.m. Cost is $80 per 
person and includes lunch, 18 
holes of golf, use of a cart and a 
free use of the driving range.  

To register, visit 
www.rotary6270.org or send 
payment to Lake Country Rotary 
c/o Louis Kaiser, 138 North 
Ave., Hartland, WI 53029. For 
more details, call (262) 367-
2181.

Weekly Invocations

May Kent Mosebach

June Vicky Schroeder        

Weekly Greeters                                            

May 4 Amy Montgomery & Deb 
Lederhaus

May 11 Todd Reuss & Lorraine 
Yarbrough

May 18 Cecil Streeter & Chet 
Wesenberg

The Hub – Info Please!
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org

The District Website
http://rotary6270.org

Visit RI’s Website
http://www.rotary.org

Have information for The 
HUB?  Submit it no later than 
Noon on Tuesday to
Jeffp@grandoperahouse.org

      

Of the things we think, say 
or do:

1. Is it the truth?
2. Is it fair to all concerned?
3. Will it build good will 

and better friendships?
4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned?

The Four 
Way Test
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